
                                                                                                                           
 

 

 
Office News: Happy New Year!! We hope everyone had an Awesome Wonderful Holiday Season! 

Our next Stat. Holiday is Family Day! Monday February 18th 2019. All of Our Closing Dates for 2019 are posted in the 

Entrance. We would like to ask for any ideas, suggestions for lunch & snacks.  

 

Catepillar News: Welcome to Brian & Nova who are joinging us this month. We are going to have some fun! This month we 

will be learning about Multiculture, Books – we love reading! And Colours. Look for our cool crafts and art work displayed 

throughout the room. Vera & Rylee have graduated to the Butterfly Room we will miss you! As the weather is nice we will be 

spending lots of time outside going on walks and playing in the side yards!  

 

Butterfly News: Welcome to Rylee & Vera who have come over to grow and play with us. Camron has graduated to the 

Ladybug Room, we will miss you Camron have fun. Faye left us to have adventures at home with a new brother or sisiter 

coming! Congratulations Faye!! We are learning about the  New Year, Under the Sea, Bears and All about Me! We will be 

spending as much time outside as possible! Playing in the side yards and going for walks. Make sure you check out our Arts & 

Crafts! 

 

Ladybug News: Hi and Welcome to Camron and Jamal! We are glad you’re joinging us!! We say Bye to Lucca who is going 

to be having fun with Mom! We are going to be checking out all things: Winter, Animals that Hibernate, Shapes and Colours. 

Our arts n crafts will be super cool, look for them throughout the room and in our lockers! We are so going to spend a ton of 

time outside, going for walks and playing in the side yards as long as we can. We need family photos for the children whom do 

not have one on display, Please n Thank you!! 

 

Bunny News: We are hopping around the nieghborhood, looking at all things New Year! We will also be learning about cool 

Pets, and forest Animals that Hibernate. Using the good weather we will be adventuring out to community parks to play and 

taking long walks. Our arts n crafts will be super neat so make sure you look for them in our room. If you haven’t  brought in a 

family photo please bring one in for your child. Please n Thank you!!  

 

Dinosaur News: We are looking forward to our new friends who will be joinging us later this month.  We said Bye to Aadya 

as she is on a great adventure in India.Welcome to Julia who has hopped on over to us. We are going to be checking out all 

things Polar – Artic animals, New Year, and  Ice n Snow. This is gonna be fun science experiments! Check in and see what 

we’ve done for arts & crafts. Going for adventurours walks and playing at community parks while the weather is nice.  
Reminder: 

Please make sure your child has appropriate OUTDOOR WEAR! – Boots/Hat/Mitts or Gloves/Snow Pants. 

 

Still time to see the Lions Festival of Lights until January 8th.  

 

Farmers markets are always fun to go and find unique items and homemade products. 

Calgary Farmers Market  

Crossroads Farmers Market 

Symon Valley Ranch Market  

Granery Road Market  

Check them out and enjoy all the fun and unique things to see, taste and do!! 


